
“Local libraries with enough bandwidth to quickly transfer data, images and video are vital assets to 
Vermont communities,” said Lt. Governor Phil Scott. “By gaining access to high-speed fiber, the tools are 
now there for our libraries to serve as central hubs for community meetings and disaster response 
centers – while continuing to be state-of-the-art resources for Vermonters of all ages.”


